Connecticut Commission on Culture & Tourism

February 6, 2007

Historic Preservation & Museum Division

Ms. Nicole Dentamaro Vanasse Hangen Brustlin Inc. 54 Tuttle Place Middletown, CT 06457-1847

59 South Prospect Street Hartford, Connecticut 06106

(v) 860.566.3005 (f) 860.566.5078

Subject:

Telecommunications Facilities

Cove Road Haddam, CT

Sprint PCS Site #CT33XC019

Dear Ms. Denatamaro:

The State Historic Preservation Office has reviewed the reconnaissance survey prepared by Heritage Consultants LLC concerning the above-named project. In the opinion of the State Historic Preservation Office, the archival and archaeological, methodologies employed by Heritage Consultants LLC are consistent with our Environmental Review Primer for Connecticut's Archaeological Resources.

The State Historic Preservation Office has also reviewed the NT Submission Packet, prepared by Vanasse Hangen Brustlin Inc., concerning the proposed undertaking. This office expects that the proposed telecommunications facilities will have no effect on historic, architectural, or archaeological resources listed on or eligible for the National Register of Historic Places.

This comment is provided in accordance with the National Historic Preservation Act and the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act:

For further information, please contact Dr. David A. Poirier, Staff Archaeologist.

Sincerely,

Karen Senich

Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

the greek and the Some diatonic Properties Cell

THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY OF THE cc: Mr. David George/HC

Dr. Nicholas Bellantoni/OSA morage ph. 14 5045.

Each was the supplied governous for oppositional for